NEIGHBORHOOD MEETING ON REPLACEMENT PLANTING FOR I-680 SOUTHBOUND EXPRESS LANE PROJECT

Wednesday, June 6, 2018

In Fall of 2018, the Contra Costa Transportation Authority (CCTA) and project partners will begin construction on 11 miles of express lane on southbound I-680 from about Marina Vista Avenue in Martinez to Rudgear Road in Walnut Creek.

Upon completion of freeway construction, trees, shrubs and vines will be planted to restore landscape aesthetics.

Join us at the upcoming neighborhood meeting held by the Contra Costa Transportation Authority and Caltrans to provide your input on replacement planting conceptual plans.

DATE Wednesday, June 6, 2018

6:30pm to 8:30pm

VENUE Las Lomas High School

Multi-Purpose Room

1460 South Main Street Walnut Creek, CA 94596

Join our project email list and get more information at http://www.680xpresslanesproject.com



2999 Oak Road, Suite 100 Walnut Creek, CA 94597

